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HUGE thanks to our Bike Park Staff!  

 Friday, October 14th-- 40% off Retail at Resort Locations goes live.  

 Saturday, October 23rd-LWSC Fall Gear Swap  

 Friday, October 29th- Fall get together!  
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Time is sure flying by lately! This 
week we say farewell for now to 

the Bike Park and shift our full 
focus to winter mode… With this 
change, it does mean it’s time for 

the good ol winter WORD 
cadence to pick back up! Moving 

forward this newsletter will be 
coming to you every Friday, 

packed with the information you 
want to know …(& a few extra cat/dog 

memes)… 
 

Looking for housing? Let us know! 
We are compiling information to 

see where we can help make 
connections and share resources. 

KEY DATES: 

THE WORD(Bi-Weekly Summer Edition) 

  

Changing 
Seasons 

Fall Get Together  
Come share a meal, catch up and get to know some new friends! We will be 
supplying the main dish and would love to potluck some sides with you all. 

We’ll be rocking a spooky theme for the day so feel free to get creative with 

what you bring.... 👻 
If you are new to the school, we will be open to hosting your I9 on this day to 
save you a trip in the future! We will release a sign up form to schedule your 
check-in time in one of the later editions of this newsletter, so keep an eye 

out for that! In the meantime, please be sure to locate your I9 documents as 
you will need to bring the original/physical copies to complete this step.  

 
***This is an optional event and there will be other opportunities to complete this 

step, so no worries if you are not free to join.***  
More details will be shared in the next edition!  

 

 

Thank you for all your hard work and flexibility this 
season.  We had a small but mighty team and I 
appreciate how willing you all were to jump in 

and help out wherever we needed.  We couldn’t 
have gotten through the summer without you 

this season and I hope to see you all next year as 
well! 

Also, please make sure that you have cleaned out 
your locker and collected all of your belongings 
out of the locker room by the end of the day on 

Sunday, October 2nd 
-Jeanine Chase, Supervisor 

 
 

https://skileavenworth.com/events/fall-gear-swap-2022?fbclid=IwAR0AUIcFraATsi7sELbJrZcyYIZJGRXUeaFJnZl4_pCHczOOkUg7GemfEfY
https://www.uscis.gov/i-9-central/form-i-9-acceptable-documents
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Now that summer is winding down, it’s 

time to start thinking about getting 

back in shape for skiing and riding! 

Click Here to check out this great 

resource to help get ready before the 

snow falls! 

 

Time to Get in 
Shape for Ski 

Season!  

 
 

  
 

Don’t worry, our trophy is back and in its 

spot 😊   
 

It’s Home!  Leadership Update  

Thank you to all who 

reached out this week!  

As it turns out, Monday’s SIS 

background check and law 

violation question reminder 

email was accidentally sent 

to ALL SIS employees. 

Moving forward, this will be 

corrected to ensure the 

correct population receives 

the reminder email. Anyone 

who has already completed 

their background check or 

law violation question does 

not need to complete it 

again. (Yay!) 

SIS 
Background 

Checks- 
Update  

PSIA-AASI 
Scholarships 

Live Now!  
Increase your education 

opportunities by applying for 
a scholarship!   

 
The Women of Winter 

Scholarship is open now. 
Apply by or before October 

31st.   
 

The deadline to apply for the 
Adaptive Certification or 

Specialist Education, Nancy 
Oakes Hall Women’s, or 
Veteran Workforce and 

Education Track scholarship 
is November 16.  

 

It is my pleasure to 

announce Bill Shearer 

as our new Adult 

Programs Supervisor! 

  

Bill comes to us from Brundage Mountain Resort in Idaho; there he 

most recently served as the Snowboard Instructor Lead and On-

Snow Supervisor. That said, his passion for Snowboarding started 

much earlier, around the age of 7. Since then, he has acquired his 

AASI Level II, Freestyle and Senior Specialist accreditations plus a 

degree in Outdoor Recreation. Personally, I’m very excited to see 

what Bill will bring to the role and I know he is eager to jump in as 

well! Please help me in welcoming Bill to the team and make sure to 

introduce yourself! –Alicia O'Donnell, Manager 

 

 

https://thesnowpros.org/2020/08/25/resources-to-get-you-in-shape-for-the-season/
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